
 

Junior Police Call Flag Raising Competition 2022 

(5 November 2022) 

 

Members of our school’s Flag Guards, 2A WAN Cheuk-ying, 4E LEE Man-tik and  

4E LUO Tsz-ling won the First Runner-up in the New Territories North in the Junior Police Call 

Flag Raising Competition 2022 on Saturday, 5 November 2022.  

 

With the proper guidance from the Junior Police Call tutors, wholehearted dedication and 

strenuous effort of students, our students gained recognition and acclaim from the adjudicators. The 

awardees would like to further enhance the standard of Guards’ performance in flag-raising 

ceremonies held at school by sharing their skills and experiences with the Guards.  

Photos of Principal YUEN with awardees 

4E LUO Tsz-ling, 4E LEE Man-tik and 2A WAN Cheuk-ying 

 

Giving full support to our Flag Guards 

Madam MA, Mr. CHOY, 4E LUO Tsz-ling, 4E LEE Man-tik, 2A WAN Cheuk-ying,  

Mr. LO, Assistant Principal and Mr. TO, Assistant Principal (from left to right) 

 



 

 
4E LUO Tsz-ling, 4E LEE Man-tik and 2A WAN Cheuk-ying 

 


